
Welcome to SJPTSA

Another great year for 
GCSE results at SJP!
The College is exceptionally pleased with the 
performance of our students this year who have 
once again achieved an excellent set of results 
despite significant changes at GCSE to the new 
9-1 grades.

In English, 77% of students have achieved 
grade 4 and above, and in Mathematics 66% 
have achieved grade 4 and above, this gives 
us a combined figure of 60% of our students 
achieving grade 4 and above in English and 
Maths.
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SJP celebrates continued success at A’ level.
St John Plessington Catholic College celebrates excellent results today for A-level students with 48% of 
students achieving A*-B grades, 75% achieving A*-C and a 98% pass rate for all students (A*-E).

	 Ailin Anto – A*, A, A who is going on to study Medicine at Imperial College, London.

	 Susannah Campbell -  A, A, B who is going on to study Microbiology at University of Glasgow.

	 Kristina Evans  - A*, A, B who is going on to study English and Philosophy at University of Liverpool

	 Ellie Mulhare – A, A, B who is going on to study Fashion Design at Manchester Metropolitan University. 	

	 Jonathan Nield – A, B, B who is going on to study Spanish and French at Queen’s, Belfast 

	 Maria Nielsen Scott – A*, A*, A who is going on to study Medicine at University of Oxford 

	 Ellen Peters – A*, A, A who is going on to study Medicine at Unversity of Brighton and Sussex.



ATTENDANCE
03.09.18 - 06.09.18
Year 10

Year 11

Year 9

Year 8

Year 7

91 92 93 94 95 96 97 98

COMING UP 
This Week - 10.09.18
10
Sept

 

Ward Hendry Photographs

  

11
Sept

 

DofE Gold Practice Yr 13

 

12
Sept

 

DofE Gold Practice Yr 13

  

13
Sept

 DofE Gold Practice Yr 13

 Yr 12 Emmaus Walk

 

14
Sept

COMING UP 
Next Week - 17.09.18

PSHE P217
Sept

 

 DofE Information Evening Yr 9

 

18
Sept

 

 

19
Sept

 20
Sept

 

 

 

21
Sept

Newsletter Issue 01 | 10th September 2018



Page 02

Headteacher talks: 6.00pm,  6.45pm  & 7.30pm
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“My question for you is this: what are the qualities 
you see in others that you would most like to have 
yourself? What kind of person would you really 
like to be?”
Emeritus Pope Benedict XV1

Pope Francis tells us:
“The Gospel calls us, asks us to 
be ‘Neighbours’ of the smallest 
and most abandoned.

Thought for the week
W/C 10th September 2018

Liturgical Theme 
W/C 10th September 2018

Our education should open 
our eyes, ears and mind 
to the wonders of God’s 
creation. Sometimes we can 
go through life oblivious to 
what is going on around us 
either at home, in college or 
in the world.

As followers of Jesus we need to be aware to 
what is happening and to speak up for others.
We must always be thankful for the many 
blessings that we have received from God,

Subscribe to our weekly 
newsletter

SJP’s weekly newsletter is 
now available exclusively 
on-line, and can be accessed 
on the College website via 
www.stjohnplessington.com

You can also subscribe to a 
digital version of our
weekly Newsletter. It’s very 

easy to set this up – select ‘SJP News’ on the College 
website’s Menu, and press ‘SUBSCRIBE’.

If you wish to receive a paper copy of our new 
monthly Newsletters, please email 
newsletter@stjohnplessington.com


